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8 Apr 2020 

To all students, 

RE: Final Assessment for Jan-2020 Semester 

In view of on-going COVID-19 pandemic and movement control orders imposed by the federal 

& state governments, the Institute had decided that final exams of Jan-2020 semester for MPI 

programmes (i.e. diploma & professional programmes) will go on as scheduled in the academic 

calendar (i.e. 25-Apr~5-May), while UCSI & HELP degree progammes will follow the exam 

schedules set by respective universities. 

Depending on the nature of different courses, lecturers will use different platforms (including 

Google Classroom, Moodle, email, etc.), and a variety of assessment tools (e.g. online exams, 

recorded presentation, take home exams, assignments, etc.).  You will hear from your lecturers 

after 15-Apr regarding the assessment tools that they will use for the final assessment. 

Subjects that have online final exam as assessment tool, timetable will follow what’s scheduled 

in the UCMS that will be finalized by 20-Apr, while other assessment tools will have 

reasonable deadlines for submission, which are to be determined by respective lecturers. 

Between now and 25-Apr, please utilize all means to get yourselves up-to-speed with the 

syllabus & your learning progress, and to prepare well for the upcoming assessment, which will 

be a new experience for all who are involved. 

In addition, please be informed that the short semester will start on 9-June, and the second 

long-semester will start on 14-Aug.  UCSI and HELP degree programmes will follow the 

academic calendar of respective universities. 

Please stay at home, make good use of your time, and keep on learning! 

God Bless! 

 

 
 

Hii King Kai 

Principal 
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